
24th April 2020 

Dear Year 2, 

Welcome back to the summer term! I know that might seem a strange thing to 

say considering we are not actually in school, but we are all still working hard at 

home and learning lots of new skills. I am so proud of all that you are doing.  

I hope that you have enjoyed completing some of the tasks I set you this week. 

It’s been lots of fun looking at the photos and samples of work you have been 

sending me. You are all doing so well and Mrs Hounsell and I are very impressed 

with the amazing posters, prayers and other work that we have seen.  We both 

miss being in the classroom with you, but are so glad that you are staying safe 

and well at home.  

I am still busy updating my own learning and planning for when we are back in 

school. I can’t wait to see you all as I have thought of lots of fun things that we 

can do. However we do need to wait until it is safe to be back in class so, please 

be patient. Mrs Hounsell and I are holding all of and your families in our hearts 

and prayers until we are together again.  

This week has been a little traumatic in my house as one of our cats, Whiskers, 

injured his paw. We had to take him to the vet who has given him some 

medicine, which he really does not like taking! He has also had to stay inside, 

which he absolutely hates! Fortunately, the medicine seems to be working and 

we’re hoping he will soon be back to his usual, happy self.  

Take care, stay safe and remember that each one of you is a very special and 

important part of the St. Joseph’s family and that you are all missed so much.  

With love,  

Mrs Riley 

xxxx 

 

 

This is Whiskers. This picture was taken just  

before he hurt his paw.  

 

 


